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Update from 
Mayor Guthrie

August 12, 2020
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Let’s build on our positive 
momentum so we don’t slide 
backwards 

• Wash your hands

• Wear a mask

• Stay >6 ft. away from people 
outside your bubble

Keep up the good work:
Slowing the spread of COVID-19
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• The COVID-19 
pandemic’s impact on 
municipalities has 
been staggering 

• Ontario’s Big City 
Mayors urged the 
provincial and federal 
governments to 
provide fiscal relief

Support for municipalities
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• July 16, 2020:

Provincial & Federal       

governments 

announce         

$19 billion in 

emergency funding, 

including             

$4 billion for 

Ontario 

municipalities

Support for municipalities
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• Returning to normal Council and committee 
meeting schedule beginning in September

• Meetings will continue to be held remotely until 
the end of the year with opportunities for the 
public engage through virtual delegations

City governance update


